
 LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
  BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE 
 PURSUANT TO THE ILLINOIS MUNICIPAL BUDGET LAW 
 BY THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE 
 DU PAGE WATER COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 15, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., a public 

hearing will be held by The Chairman and Board of Commissioners of the DuPage Water 

Commission, DuPage, Cook, Will and Kane Counties, Illinois via Webex at Elmhurst City Hall, 

290 N York Street, Elmhurst IL 60126 in Conference Rooms 2 & 3 for the purpose of 

considering the 2021-2022 budget and appropriation ordinance in accordance with the Illinois 

Municipal Budget Law, 50 ILCS 330/1 et seq. 

 

 Copies of the tentative budget and appropriation ordinance will be available for public 

inspection on the Commission’s website at www.dpwc.org under Reports and Budget 

Documents.  Alternative arrangements for obtaining copies may also be made by calling 

Carolyn Johnson at 630-834-0100 or via email to johnson@dpwc.org.  Citizens attending the 

hearing shall have the right to provide written and oral comments and ask questions concerning 

the budget and appropriation ordinance. 

 
 Carolyn A. Johnson 
 Clerk 
 DuPage Water Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.dpwc.org/
mailto:johnson@dpwc.org

